
 
 

 RUMSON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Rumson, New Jersey 

  

KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE AND REGISTRATION 

 

The Deane-Porter School in Rumson will be having a Kindergarten Open House and 

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year on January 22, 2025 from 9:15 am - 10:15 am 
in the Multi-Purpose Room.  
 

We are proud of our highly successful programs, and the foundation they build for the top-rated 

levels of academic performance we have achieved in the state and federally. The primary goal of 

the Kindergarten program is to provide developmentally appropriate educational experiences that 

build a strong foundation for future academic success.  

 

Online registration will be open as of January 2, 2025.  Please visit the school website at 

www.rumsonschool.org  to register your child for Kindergarten.  All completed Kindergarten 

registrations are due by February 21, 2025. Children must be five (5) years of age by October 1, 

2025 to register for kindergarten.  If you are unable to attend, please visit the school website to 
complete the registration for your child.  

 

Please RSVP by January 14, 2025 

 

 If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Paulette Barham at 732-842-0330 ext 4350  

or email her at: pbarham@rumsonschool.org 
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